
Child Care Provider Email Response to Waitlisted Families 

 

Dear [INSERT NAME HERE],  

As much as we want to serve your family in our program, we do not have enough staff to accommodate 
our capacity.  

Child care programs such as ours are desperate for support from our state leaders, who are working on 
the budget right now and could allocate substantial funds to support child care. We are upset that the 
child care staffing crisis is limiting our ability to serve families like yours. I hope you will join the early 
childhood community as we fight for a system that can truly support Pennsylvania’s children and 
families.  

Use this link to tell your legislator about your challenges to find child care: 
https://bit.ly/NEEDCHILDCARE 

Thank you.  

Best,  

[INSERT YOUR NAME HERE] 


